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We are pleased to inform you that Allegheny Valley School District will be participating in the 

Seamless Summer Option (SSO) in the 2021-2022 school year.  This program is available as part of 

the waivers issued by USDA on April 20, 2021. All enrolled students are eligible to receive a 

nutritional breakfast and lunch each school day at no charge to your household.  

 

*Household are still encouraged to apply for Free/Reduced priced meals to allow families to 

participate in other benefits and for carryover use in the 2022-2023 school year.  For fast and easy 

online applications please visit: www.schoolcafe.com            
 

 

Parent/Guardians are still responsible for any carryover meal charges incurred in previous school 

years prior to the approval of the universal free meals Seamless Summer Option.  Information on 

Meal Charging policies and Debt Collection procedures may be found at www.avsdweb.org/.  
Students will still need funds for ala carte or extra purchases outside the Seamless Summer Option 

meal program.      
 

For your convenience the district has implemented a credit card pre payment system.  Parents will 

now be able to: 

 Set-up automatic recurring payments by date or by balance   

 View student account balances and activity online or via an email 

 Request e-mail notification when their child’s balance falls below a certain point.  

Parents can use the link on the district’s website or log in to www.payschoolscentral.com to 

register their new account.  

 
 

 

Please contact the Food Service Department should you require any additional information. 
 

 

Food Service Department 

Springdale Junior / Senior High School 

724-274-2105 
 

USDA is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 
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